## Wednesday, September 10, 2025

Lunch Today: Grab N Go Lunch Breakfast Tomorrow:

- Congratulations to Steamer Volleyball on their wins over Milledgeville last night.
- Anyone that has taken, or is currently taking, a foods class and is interested in cooking
  for the Steamer Suite as a Culinary Student is encouraged to email Mrs. Meurs or stop in
  her room and talk to her during 5th block.
- Key Club will be meeting on Thursday during 5th hour in Mr. Ankrom's room. If you missed the first meeting you are still welcome to come.
- Attention students! The Homecoming Shirt Store is now OPEN, but only until
  September 14th! This year's Homecoming shirts are extra special because they glow
  in the dark! You can also order your Power Puff and Buff shirts at the same time.
  Please check your email for the store link. Don't miss your chance to show your school
  spirit, order today and get ready to glow at Homecoming!
- Seniors please check your email for a message from Mrs. Pepper about a career opportunity coming up. She needs to know how many are interested ASAP.
- Picture retakes are this Friday!
- Every year on September 10, the world observes World Suicide Prevention Day to raise awareness that suicide can be prevented. For 2025, the International Association for Suicide Prevention and the World Health Organization are highlighting the theme "Changing the Narrative on Suicide," which is focused on moving from a culture of silence and shame to one of empathy and understanding. "Changing the Narrative on Suicide" is a global call to action for individuals, communities, and governments to act with empathy and promote open, honest conversations. The campaign aims to transform silence and stigma into openness and support.